
PRIORITY SERVICES - Our offices remain open 

 

Dear clients and business partners: 

We are pleased to report that our legal services are on Premier François Legault's list of 
authorized priority services. 

Our offices remain open and we are committed to continuing to provide you with the same high 
quality of service despite the current situation. 

Our professionals and support teams are always available to assist you and provide you with 
legal advice tailored to the current situation. Please be assured that you can continue to 
communicate with our team through the usual channels. 

Useful links to keep up to date with the latest developments: 

 Official list of priority services and commercial activities 

 Updates on activity of the judiciary, the courts and legal services in Quebec 

Keep healthy. 

Lapointe Rosenstein Marchand Melançon, L.L.P. 

 

 

1 Place Ville Marie, Suite 1300, Montreal, Quebec H3B 0E6 
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https://www.quebec.ca/sante/problemes-de-sante/a-z/coronavirus-2019/fermeture-endroits-publics-commerces-services-covid19/#c48421
https://www.barreau.qc.ca/fr/

